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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING BEFORE THE  

WALKERTOWN PLANNING BOARD ON  
ZONING RELATED MATTERS 

 
Notice is hereby given in accordance with the requirement of applicable law that the Walkertown 
Planning Board will hold a public hearing at the Walkertown Town Center Park located at 5135 
Sullivantown Road, at 3:00 P.M. on December 1, 2020 to consider the following: 
 
 

1. An ordinance amendment proposed by the Town of Walkertown to modify Chapter B, Article 
II, Section 2-6 of the Walkertown Unified Development Ordinances, which would remove the 
use of manufactured homes as a detached accessory dwellings (WA UDO-27). Information 
about this case may be found by visiting the Planning website www.cityofws.org/planning and 
clicking on the red Rezoning Notice icon and going to the November cycle or by calling Gary 
Roberts Jr. at (336) 747-7069. 
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